
MEDIA MENTIONS

U.S. District Court, Southern District Of Indiana - Pro
Bono Recognition Ceremony
February 13, 2015 Indianapolis

Todd Dixon and John Maley of the Indianapolis office were recognized by
the U.S. District Court, Southern District of Indiana, at the court's pro
bono recognition ceremony, for accepting court appointments and trying a
jury trial in an appointed case.
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